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TO OUR CUSTOMERS: 
 

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, June 13, 2022, National Gypsum Company, the exclusive 
service provider of reliable, high-performance building products manufactured by its affiliate companies  
and marketed under the PermaBASE® brand, will increase prices on the listed products. 

 
 

• All PermaBASE® Cement Boards, including PermaBASE CI™, PermaBASE® Foam Tile 

Backer and PermaBASE WP™ 

 

• All PermaBase® Cement Board Tape 

 

 

Your National Gypsum representative will contact you shortly with the specific details of this  
announcement.   

 
Thank you for your continued business and support for PermaBASE® products.  If you have any questions, 
please contact your National Gypsum Company Sales Representative or Customer Account Specialist. 

 
 
     
                            NATIONAL GYPSUM COMPANY  

  
 

Area:   Entire U.S. and All Export 


